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Washington should reject Northwest Innovation Works' (NWIW) proposal to build and operate the
world's largest fracked gas-to-methanol refinery in Kalama. According to NWIW, their mission in
pursuing this project is "to produce the world's cleanest methanol in order to make everyday
materials a part of the global climate solution." The assumption that the methanol produced by
NWIW would displace other, dirtier methanol in China is purely speculative and must not be used
to claim that NWIW is helping foster "climate solutions". There is absolutely no way that this
project would be part of the "global climate solution". I am asking that Ecology look beyond
NWIW's misleading claims and accurately evaluate the entirety of the project's climate pollution.


